
 
From: Penfold, Cllr Stephen  
Sent: 28 June 2020 20:23 
To: Williams, Alfie 
Cc: Talbot, Emma; Adefiranye, Cllr Obajimi; McGeevor, Cllr Sophie 
Subject: Planning application DC/20/116014 

 

Dear Alfie, 

 

I would like the above planning application to be decided by Committee. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Stephen Penfold 

One of 3 Labour Councillors for Brockley Ward 

Telephone: 020 8314 8817 

 

 

 


